From: Christopher Tinto/=WDC/Toyota_NY. Sent:11/5/2007 12:28 PM.
To: [-] jo cooper.

Cc: [-] Chris_Tinto@tma.toyota.com.

Bcc: [-] .

Subject: Draft of material for your safety presentation.

Jo - I put this together as the top safety issues for our consideration.

You should be able to crank through this in 5-7 minutes, but please take a look and let me know what you want revised/deleted/elaborated on and I will do so first thing...

Best Regards, Chris

Chris Tinto

Vice President, Technical and Regulatory Affairs, Safety Toyota Motor North America, Inc. 601 13th St. NW Suite 910 South Washington, DC 20005 Phone (202) 463-6824

NEW CELL NUMBER - (202) 412-7822 email: Chris_Tinto@tma.toyota.com